2022/344903

From: Anthony Griffiths

Sent: 6/06/2022 12:06:27 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject: Urgent Attention for Adam Croft re DA2022/0673
Dear Adam,

| am writing in relation the DA application DA2022/0673 for 16 Coster St Frenchs Forest.

We have not received any notification of this development and we reside in 5 Robyn Ave Frenches Forest of which
our rear boundary is on the boundary of 16 Coster St.

| have some concerns about the north facing bedroom window in the second floor of the proposal. The window will
look directly into our back yard and more importantly into our kitchen and the entire living area of the house. Our
downstairs living area south facing wall is a large glass bifold door and | believe allowing a north facing window
would encroach upon our privacy. Would the owner consider placing the window in eastern side of the building so

they aren't looking straight into our house.”?

May you please let me know you have received this email

Kind regards
Anthony Griffiths



